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If you would like this publication in an alternate format please call (954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.  Printed on recycled paper.

Please remember to be Paper Wise by:
•	 Printing only what you really need
•	 Double-siding whenever possible
•	 Printing multiple pages per sheet 
•	 Only printing in color when necessary
•	 Recycling paper you don’t need anymore

Being Paper Wise saves 
trees, energy, and money

  

and reduces air and water pollution.


